
January 5, 2022

Dear Families,

Your child was exposed to an individual with Covid 19 at BES. At this point there is

no need to quarantine, but it is important that you monitor for symptoms and get

tested if any develop. Here is the link to guide your decisions:

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdcs/covid19/documents/self-observation-covid.

pdf

HIPPA laws prevent us from disclosing any personal information about the

infected person. If you follow the guidelines in the link, that should answer any

questions that might come up.

If you have ANY questions that are not addressed in this link, please reach out to

Sue Greenlaw or Tammy Reardon. Please do not ask your child’s classroom

teacher because they don’t always have all of the information that Tammy and

Sue have.

Tammy: treadon@bethlehem.k12.nh.us

Sue: sgreenlaw@bethlehem.k12.nh.us

Thanks for working through this challenging time with us!

Sue Greenlaw

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdcs/covid19/documents/self-observation-covid.pdf
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdcs/covid19/documents/self-observation-covid.pdf
mailto:treadon@bethlehem.k12.nh.us
mailto:sgreenlaw@bethlehem.k12.nh.us

